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PROPHET
MUHAMMAD’S

BIRTHDAY
Observed on the 12th
of Rabi’ Al-Awwal in
the Islamic calendar,
this day honors the
birth of Prophet
Muhammad (peace be
upon him). It reminds
us of his teachings of
kindness, compassion,
and unity.

INTERNATIONAL
DAY OF CHARITY

Observed on
September 5, this day
highlights the
importance of
generosity and
supporting those in
need. It encourages us
to give back and
strengthen the spirit
of solidarity in our
communities.

INTERNATIONAL
DAY OF PEACE

Observed on
September 21, this day
promotes harmony and
nonviolence around the
world. It reminds us
that peace begins with
tolerance, respect, and
cooperation.

WORLD HEART
DAY
Observed on
September 29, this day
raises awareness about
heart health and the
importance of healthy
living. It inspires us to
take care of our hearts
through good habits
like exercise and
balanced nutrition.
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